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If we are to achieve true reconciliation in this country, we need smart, educated First Nations people to lead these conversations. 

At 13 years of age I received a scholarship from the Australian indigenous Education Foundation (AIEF) to attend boarding school 

at Ipswich Grammar School. One thing I did not realise then, that I do now, some nine years later, was that the support from 

AIEF was more than just access to education. AIEF provided me with opportunity and supported me to amplify my voice. 

My passion for the law was ignited many years ago when I attended a tertiary experience day with AIEF in Year 10. The terrible 

challenges facing our Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people in the justice system, including how the legal system has been 

used, and continues to be used, to disempower our people, became a huge motivation for me to do well in high school and study 

law at university. AIEF again supported me with a scholarship at university and now I am months away from graduating with a 

Bachelor of Laws with Honours at QUT in Brisbane. 

Education has changed my life and has provided me with opportunities I could not have imagined. As the eldest of seven children, 

there is nothing better than going home to Gatton and seeing my younger siblings, and recognising that I am now their 

inspiration. 

I believe that through truth and hope, success can be achieved. If young First Nations people are surrounded by truth and hope, 

with a strong education - then they can absolutely do anything. 

Including First Nations' knowledge and values must go beyond merely allowing First Nations' peoples to be involved in panels, 

events and working groups. Our First Nations' voices need to be understood, acknowledged and respected. 

Wyatt Cook-Revell completed Year 12 in 2015 on an AIEF Scholarship at Ipswich Grammar School. The first in his immediate family 

to attend university, he is now an AIEF-BHP Tertiary Scholar at QUT 




